FRIENDS OF HAMLIN BEACH STATE PARK

www.friendsofhamlinbeach.org
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1 Hamlin Beach Blvd. West Hamlin, NY 14464 (585) 964-2462

Date:February 11, 2015
Call to order at 7:00 PM

Attendees: Linda and Don Rabjohn, Dale and Holly Jennejahn, Jeanine Klopp, Nick Kramer, Mary Ann Hurlbut,
Jim Lugert, Ed Evans, Kate Gross

Treasurer Report Read to attendees; balance in account $10,511.81 Restricted funds: CCC/POW $550;
Grant $1,000; House $ 5,000. General funds $3,961.81

Park Manager’s Report: Kate reported that bids for the concession are due by March12. She is looking for
historic pictures of the park from 1939 - present.

Ed Evans CCC/POW Report: He continues to pursue information and photos related to the historic site. He
along with Nick and Dan have several speaking engagements in the next few weeks and he will get back to
the secretary with the dates so that they can be listed in the newsletter for the future. He handed out a list
of places he would encourage Friends to be in contact with so as to make those groups aware of the
historic site and any additional information they could share with us would be greatly appreciated. Ed will
work with an individual who has already contacted him about writing a book. He will email information to
Kate so she can make contact with folks at Letchworth who may have more info.

Future Events: Meet and Greet the Park Manager is April 18 in Shelter 1. Friends will be represented and
volunteers will oversee various areas of interest ie gardening, birdwatching, house maintenance, fund
raising & membership. Present Friends members will be encouraged to sign on to these projects.

| Love My Park Day (ILMPD) will be held on May 2 and more information will be available after the webinar
that Jeanine and Holly will be attending February 25. This years projects include: tree planting, painting
the bathrooms in Loop C, cleaning up the basketball court, and cleaning up and weeding the gardens at
the house on Moscow Road as well as the CCC/POW historic site. Jeanine will contact Jason Baxter to
post the information on the Friends website because the newer website isn’t up yet.

Other discussion: Jim Lugert discussed the suet feeders and duck houses. He said at this point the suet
is being purchased at Wegmans. The duck houses would be located at Howden Pond as to be seen by the
public.

There was discussion regarding a snow blower for use at the future museum site so that there is access
when needed. Don will check into the possibility of obtaining it from John Deere possibly by auction.
2015 membership dues is due now!

Meeting adjourned.

Next Meeting: General Meeting starts at 7:00 p.m. March 11, 2015

Website: Future page - hamlinbeach.org Email: fohbsp@gmail.com Facebook page: facebook.com/FOHBSP
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